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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership. So, this week; 
 

Caterpillars: what does the hungry caterpillar eat?    

Butterflies: how many eyes does Walter have?  

Reception: what we have put in our time capsules  

1Mc: the car I made in DT   

1/2T: the different parts of my balloon car      

2M: my dream island   

3U: the water cycle  

3/4T: condensation   

4G: the Globe theatre in London       

5I: how we use maths in the Olympics  

5/6K: my favourite thing about this year      

6T: how it felt to perform to an audience   

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY      

July 

Fri 19th – Caterpillar Class finish for summer 

                PTA selling ice-lollies after school  

Mon 22nd – Whole School Moving Up Day!  

                   3:15 – 4:15pm Swap Shop no. 2 in the hall  

Tue 23rd – Butterfly Class finish for summer  

Wed 24th - 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly                                            

        3:15pm BREAK UP FOR SUMMER!     

The Acorns Summer Holiday Club, for those eligible, will be 
running for the first 2 weeks of the summer holidays.  

Remember, from September our After-School Club              
will be closing at 5pm on Fridays.  

September  

Tue 3rd – All back for the start of Autumn Term!  

                            

 

 

 SWAP SHOP                                                         

Thank you to everyone who supported our Swap 

Shop yesterday! The second and final event is on 

Monday 22nd after school. Come and grab a bargain!   

 

 

YEAR 6 

Well done to our Year 6 pupils, who performed their 

end of year production, ‘Porridge’ this week to an 

audience of parents and friends. We were so proud of 

how well they learned their lines and songs and how 

brilliantly they performed, especially after a busy week 

in Min-y-Don last week and transition visits to the 

High Schools the week before!   

HOLIDAY DATES  

2024-2025 

Please note the holiday dates 

and insets for next academic 

year, starting in September.  

Government rules on 

attendance are tightening up as 

of September, so please do not 

book holidays in term time and 

ensure your child is at school 

every day they possibly can be!  

 

Dates for 25-26 are also now 

available on our website for those 

who are super organised!  

 

 



 

 

 

 


